<MPs Name>
<MPs Address>

National Palliative Care Week – 21-28 May 2017

Dear <MPs Name>

You matter, your care matters. Palliative care can make a difference. 
This is the theme for National Palliative Care Week (NCPW) this year from 21-28 May, which focuses on both residential and community aged care. 
National Palliative Care Week (NPCW) is an annual awareness raising week organised by Palliative Care Australia (PCA) to promote better palliative care for all Australians.

The theme for NPCW this year highlights how palliative care can help people being cared for by aged care services to have a high quality of life, right to the end of life. People in aged care often have more than one chronic illness which affects their health in different ways. Palliative care can help manage their symptoms and improve their quality of life.

Did you know that many aged care facilities do not have specialist palliative care support? This is something that many residents and families are also not aware of. For people who are dying, there is only one chance to get it right for that person and their family, friends and community. This increases the importance of investing in palliative care and the health workforce to deliver this care, and to raise community awareness of palliative care.

[bookmark: _GoBack]I ask that you use National Palliative Care Week as a discussion starter with your constituents – everyone should celebrate life and talk about end-of-life care wishes. People can work through PCA’s Dying to Talk Discussion Starter to begin to think, talk and document what is important to them, including the care they want at the end of their lives. You can access the Discussion Starter at dyintotalk.org.au. 

As my local Member of Parliament, I would ask that you promote the importance of palliative care. This might be with your Parliamentary colleagues, constituents and through your work to be a champion for palliative care and people at the end-of-life in Australia. 
Yours sincerely
<Your name>
